
         27.2.2012 

 

Request for a COP due date extension 

We (Fazer Confectionary) are requesting a COP due date extension since our participation will 
be changed to a Fazer Group level participation. 
 
We have been participating in Global Compact through our Confectionary business since 2005, 
but are now changing our participation to the Fazer Group level. We will in the future report on 
our COP for the whole Fazer Group and for the annual year, since our financial year equals the 
annual year. Our next COP will thus cover a period of two years (2010 and 2011) and it will 
cover the whole Fazer Group. 
 
 
Anne-Maria Flanagan 
Corporate responsibility manager 
 
 

 


